
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

Many thanks to Bob Cox and his staff at Tilden 

Park "for hosting our Hugust meeting.fi good time was had by 

all-Thanks to Mike Pechner of KNBR "for some long range 

weather forecasting that could affect us all.Your 

presentation was a nice of pace. 

Remember if you attended the metting at Tilden? 

money for lunch was not collected due to a park rule. Your 

bills were mailed to you for lunch and drinks? please be 

prompt in payment. We thank you. 

Your GCSH bills for the coming year will be mailed 

soon. Be prompt in your payment and if you know someone that 

is not a member get an application from Myrtle or one of the 

Board members and sign that person up. Remember it takes two 

Class fi's to sign the application. 

There will be a short letter and blank affidavit 

in the mail soon to all GCSfifi members in GCSH of Calif.to 

sign your vote over to the State for a larger voting 

block.It is merely a formality to iia Ken Sakai in his re-

election bid.You can pull your vote at anytime if you do not 

w i sh t o vote with the St at e fissocati on. If you don't vot e 

with the State and don't vote with GCSR of No. Calif, which 

will be voting with the State anyway? for all intents and 

purposes- Please sign your affidavit and get it back in to 

Myrtle to show a strong Calif. Association. 

01ways remember our code of ethics among 

professionals. Golf abuse car« be playing without the Superin 

tendents knowledge or it can also be playing a golf course 

several times in a short period of time. Please do not abuse 

the use of your membership card. Don't make it ̂  Hardship on 

the Superintendents. 


